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A resident came into the Town Council office to complain that a baffle barrier has recently 
been installed on a footpath running along Wilmot Close and to the rear of his property (135 
Colwell Drive).   
 
Since this has been installed, he has experienced people using it as a means of jumping over 
his fence and into his garden.  He requested that whoever installed it also installs barbed wire 
to the top of his fence to deter this. 
 
Witney Town Council has not installed this baffle barrier and the gentleman was informed 
that he would not get barbed wire installed on the top of his fence but officers offered to 
bring the item to the TAC for clarification and to see if anything could be done to assist him. 
 
Recommendation 
 
Members are invited to note this report and discuss what, if anything might be done. 
 
 


